SACL 1992 yearly report - Redvers branch

REDVERS: The Redvers Branch of SACL was, again, a busy one this past year;

Trophies and awards were presented at the Redvers Music

Festival, in March.

A large amount of used clothing was taken to Value Village. Thank you to all donors.

President, Sharon Bauche, attended the board meetings and workshops and reported to the Association.

Bowling fees for members were partially paid for in 1992

A grant was received to hire a student for the summer at the Redvers Activity Centre.

Volunteers from the Association assisted weekly on Gymnights. This gives us a chance to be in contact with the Workshop employees and supervisors.

The Annual Flowers of Hope

Tea was again successful.

The Annual Halloween Party was held. Members from Estevan, Oxbow, Moosomin, and Redvers attended. A dance was held after the pasta supper.

The Association sponsored the Christmas Party and provided lunch, Santa, gifts, bagged goodies and birthday cakes.

Tickets for the SACL car were sold for the amount of \$1242,00

for this area.

Two members volunteered at the local Special Olympics in May.

A booth at the Jamboree last June was set up to sell tickets on the car and to sell helium balloons.

Members assisted the local RCMP detachment at their pancake breakfast to support Special O Torch run in June.

Joyce George, Sec. Redvers SACL Branch